General notes

PROFESSOR IMRICH FRIEDMANN, F.R.C.S.

PrOFESSOR IMRICH FRIEDMANN, our Adviser in Pathology for many years, was
elected to the Fellowship of the Royal College of Surgeons, at a meeting of its
Council on 12th April.

Every reader of this Journal will want to congratulate him on this most
recent of many honours, and to wish him well in his increasingly active
‘retirement’.

VII NERVE SURGICAL DISSECTION COURSE
of the
NEw York MEDICAL COLLEGE
WESTCHESTER COUNTY MEDICAL CENTER
THE above practical surgical course on the management of Facial Spasm and
Facial Palsy, which will include cadaver surgery for participants, will be held in
New York from 18 to 20 November 1979.
Further details and registration forms are available from:

Mrs. P. Tamkin, Course Secretary,
c/o Dr. P. Guibor,

630 Park Avenue,

New York, N.Y. 10021, U.S.A.

GAVIN LIVINGSTONE MEMORIAL LECTURE

THE next Gavin Livingstone Memorial Lecture will be held in the Witts
Lecture Theatre of the Radcliffe Infirmary, Oxford, on Saturday, 21st July,
1979, at 11.30 a.m.

The address will be given by Professor 1. G. Taylor of the Department of
Audiology and Education of the Deaf, Manchester University, who will be
speaking on ‘The Prevention of Sensorineural Deafness.’

657

https://doi.org/10.1017/50022215100087399 Published online by Cambridge University Press


https://doi.org/10.1017/S0022215100087399

https://doi.org/10.1017/50022215100087399 Published online by Cambridge University Press


https://doi.org/10.1017/S0022215100087399



